

KHFT Newsbytes



Dementia Appeal Launch

The Trust is launching a fundraising appeal to raise £750,000 to build a dedicated Dementia Centre within the Hospital. The new space will be a one-stop shop for information on dementia as well as a place for meetings between carers and clinical staff, therapy sessions and somewhere for carers to relax away from the wards should they wish to. If you would like to be involved in this exciting opportunity, or to find out more, please contact <u>Julian Roberts</u> or call 0208 934 3616.

Shop Online and Support the Kingston Hospital Charity

You can now shop online and support the Kingston Hospital Charity by signing up to Give As You Live at no cost to yourself. A percentage of every pound you spend is donated and for every £5 you spend, Give As You Live will match-fund the amount you have donated. You can sign up to Give As You Live on your desktop, tablet or mobile app by clicking on www.giveasyoulive.com/join/kingstonnhs

New Maternity Website Launched

The Trust has launched its new maternity website for expectant and new mothers who have chosen to give birth at Kingston Hospital. The new website has useful information about becoming a parent and services provided by the unit www.kingstonmaternity.org.uk

Governor Elections

We are currently holding our elections as some of our current Governors have come to the end of their two year term. A voting pack is being sent to all members in the post. Voting closes on Tuesday 25 November and the results will be published on the website and in the next KHFT Newsbytes. A list of candidates standing for election are available on our <u>website</u>.

Christmas Lights Switch On

Come join us for some mince pies, mulled wine and festive fun at the Hospital's Christmas lights switch on. This year's event will be taking place on Wednesday 3 December 2014 at the Hospital's main entrance from 4.30-5.30pm.

Upcoming Members Events

Tour of the Day Surgery Unit

Zaki Khusrow our Clinical Operations Manager for Theatres is holding a tour of the Day Surgery Unit at 6pm on Wednesday 11February 2015. If you would like to find out about what goes on behind the scenes in our Day Surgery Theatres and have a look around the facilities, you will need to book a place.

Please send your comments to: comms@kingstonhospital.nhs.uk www.kingstonhospital.nhs.uk

